
   Document
From: Business Licence
Subject: FW: Sidney's off-license, 216 ealing road, wembley HA0 4QG

From: ************************
Sent: 12 January 2016 19:42
To: Business Licence
Cc: ********************************
Subject: Fwd: Sidney's off-license, 216 ealing road, wembley HA0 4QG

Please find attached a petition from residents of Braemar Avenue, Wembley .

We, as the residents of Braemar  Ave would urge you to revoke the liquor license 
renewal of Sidney's off license. 

For all reasons stated in the notice by the police and also the reasons emailed to you 
by the individuals from the area . 

We are all fed up of living in a unsafe dump, scared to walk into our own houses and  
forever cleaning up our front gardens from cans and bottles . 

Our mothers and daughters frightened for their safety walking past all the drinkers on 
our street from alcohol bought from Sidney's. 

We have also seen under age drinkers becoming unruly and aggressive, which is not 
good for our community. 

We have no objection to alcohol consumption however within the guide lines and 
laws of the land.
Previously, many of us have asked Sidney's that some kind of responsible role to be 
taken to avoid this objection but time and time again this goodwill has been 
breached.  

http://nonstopgov.brent.gov.uk:8081/servlet/ep.doc?print=Y&st=NOHEADER&ref=223756796&auth=3505


As you can see the objection is unanimous with almost 90% of the street wanting the 
license revoked.
We invite you to conduct your own survey and experience the outrage that the 
residents feel. Every household we visited signed the petition with the exception of a 
few who were not at home. 

All the residents felt strongly about the issue but also happy that some of us were 
taking action against this anti-social behavior we have endured for many years.

So, as we have been told that we also have "rights as the residents", this time we have 
united with one voice and we request, in all humbleness and piety and say "please 
give us back our street,park and our area, please revoke the license".

We sincerely hope our voices are heard loud and clear and that we wish the best for 
our community to live in a good,safe and clean neighbourhood and proud that our 
council respects our good intentions.  

Yours Sincerely 

*************************
Braemar ave  Representative 

This e mail will be forwarded to local Journalists, Councillors, Wembley Police 
Station.  



 


